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Comments: Good Afternoon,

     I'm contacting the USFS today to express my opposition to the  Blackwater proposal and the "conditioned

based management".  Without a specific, precise, and organized plan for this proposed area, I cannot support

such ideas for slag roads, logging of timber, and further destruction of our local forests.  Please reconsider this

proposal for the benefit of our current and future generations who will see that the forests most always take care

of themselves. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Todd Burton


